
Pipeline Tax Evaluation Update 

Dear Landholder, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to provide you with an update regarding 

the ongoing pipeline tax evaluation that may affect your land. 

As part of our commitment to keep you informed, we would like to outline the current status of 

the evaluation process: 

• Evaluation Timeline: The evaluation is scheduled to be completed by [insert date]. 

• Potential Impacts: We are currently assessing the impact on property values and tax 

liabilities. 

• Next Steps: We will be holding a community meeting on [insert date] to discuss findings 

and address any concerns. 

We appreciate your patience and cooperation during this process. Your involvement is crucial to 

ensure that all landholder perspectives are considered. 

If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact us at 

[insert contact information]. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Company] 


